
Anne Greene 
 
Hello, ADEQ staff. I am glad I attended the public hearing in Jasper Oct. 16 because it put flesh and
bone on C&H, which is now the Campbells and Hensons to me. I am sorry for them, but this
business should never have received a permit to operate within that watershed. The state made a
mistake, and the state should compensate the Campbells and Hensons. It looks to me as if Farm
Bureau is kicking this can and kicking this can and kicking this can to prolong the operation of
C&H. The state should not be Farm Bureau's puppet. The state should stop the operation of C&H
and compensate the Campbells and Hensons. Sincerely, Anne Greene, Arkansan
 


